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Top DEP Stories 
 
Sunbury Daily Item: Snyder County sewer pipe replacement scheduled; additional spill possible 
https://www.dailyitem.com/news/update-snyder-county-sewer-pipe-replacement-scheduled-
additional-spill-possible/article_e07a452a-7a7e-11ef-acf4-431b4202b1e1.html 
 
PennLive: Pipe rupture caused nearly $1M gallons of raw sewage to be discharged into PA stream 
https://www.pennlive.com/news/2024/09/pipe-rupture-caused-nearly-1m-gallons-of-raw-sewage-to-
be-discharged-into-pa-stream.html 
 
Fox56: DEP says to avoid portion of Susquehanna River due to sewage spill 
https://fox56.com/news/local/dep-says-to-avoid-portion-of-susquehanna-river-due-to-sewage-
spill?utm_source=sfmc&utm_medium=email&sfmc_id=7546044&utm_guid=09dd7bff3f37f95e1c69f198
e492dcdf62b39831fa90499a80c7a765a43f34a3&utm_campaign= 
 
NorthcentralPA.com: DEP: Temporary repair halts sewage release impacting Susquehanna River near 
Selinsgrove 
https://www.northcentralpa.com/life/dep-temporary-repair-halts-sewage-release-impacting-
susquehanna-river-near-selinsgrove/article_e6290ada-7aa9-11ef-9a53-c7aa02572bea.html 
 
CBS21: 'Temporary sleeve' installed to keep sewage from leaking into Susquehanna River: DEP 
https://local21news.com/news/local/temporary-sleeve-installed-to-keep-sewage-from-leaking-into-
susquehanna-river-dep 
 
WKOK: Sewage leak update in Selinsgrove 
https://www.wkok.com/sewage-leak-update-in-selinsgrove/ 
 
WBRE: Sewer pipe replacement to close Snyder County road 
https://www.pahomepage.com/traffic/sewer-pipe-replacement-to-close-snyder-county-road 
 
PennWatch: DEP Responds to Ongoing Sewage Release in Susquehanna River Near Selinsgrove 
https://pennwatch.org/dep-responds-to-ongoing-sewage-release-in-susquehanna-river-near-
selinsgrove/ 
 
Yahoo News: UPDATE: Sewer pipe replacement scheduled, additional spill possible 
https://www.yahoo.com/news/sewer-pipe-replacement-scheduled-additional-171800138.html 
 
 
Mentions 
 
Allegheny Front: Should the federal government support a massive recycling plant in Erie that will make 
plastics for steelmaking? 
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https://www.alleghenyfront.org/erie-pennsylvania-plastic-recycling-steelmaking-department-of-energy-
loan/ 
 
Morning Call:  Pa. DEP OKs plan to spread sewage sludge on Lehigh Valley farm 
https://www.mcall.com/2024/09/25/state-sludge-slate-belt-farm/ 
 
KDKA: No evidence found linking deadly Crescent Township house explosion to public utility natural gas 
service 
https://www.cbsnews.com/pittsburgh/news/crescent-township-house-explosion-public-utility-
investigation/ 
 
Tribune-Review: Gas service not to blame for fatal Crescent Township house explosion 
https://triblive.com/local/regional/gas-service-not-to-blame-for-fatal-crescent-township-house-
explosion/ 
 
Post-Gazette: Propane involved in Crescent Township house explosion, investigation shows 
https://www.post-gazette.com/business/powersource/2024/09/24/propane-crescent-township-house-
explosion-investigation/stories/202409240096 
 
Capital and Main: Pennsylvania Gas Driller: Our Operations Pose No Health Risk. You Can’t Be Serious, 
Activists Say. 
https://capitalandmain.com/pennsylvania-gas-driller-our-operations-pose-no-health-risk-you-cant-be-
serious-activists-say 
 
Lock Haven Express: Council OKs engineering costs for dam removal 
https://www.lockhaven.com/news/local-news/2024/09/council-oks-engineering-costs-for-dam-
removal/ 
 
 
East Palestine Train Derailment 
 
Altoona Mirror: Extent of derailment contamination hard to gauge 
https://www.altoonamirror.com/news/local-news/2024/09/extenthttps://www.cpbj.com/microsoft-
pens-deal-to-restart-three-mile-island-reactor-five-years-after-closure/of-derailment-contamination-
hard-to-gauge/ 
 
AP: EPA data make it hard to know the extent of the contamination from last year’s Ohio derailment 
https://apnews.com/article/epa-east-palestine-train-derailment-contamination-
6d5f43a6d6105741747a67c68f1cbccd 
 
 
Air 
 
Post-Gazette: County Council to consider massive fee hike for U.S. Steel and other air quality violators 
https://www.post-gazette.com/news/politics-local/2024/09/24/air-quality-program-fee-hike-us-steel-
fines/stories/202409240080 
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Climate Change 
 
Metro Phila: Ways Wissahickon Valley Park makes Philly more resilient against climate change 
https://metrophiladelphia.com/wissahickon-valley-park-climate-change/ 
 
York Dispatch: Data shows summer of 2024 in York County was one of the hottest ever 
https://www.yorkdispatch.com/story/news/local/2024/09/25/data-shows-summer-of-2024-in-york-
county-was-one-of-the-hottest-ever/75362538007/ 
 
Tribune-Review: Letter to the editor: Climate change is a fact 
https://triblive.com/opinion/letter-to-the-editor-climate-change-is-a-fact/ 
 
PublicSource: Contenders in Pennsylvania Senate race shy from risky climate, energy stances while 
courting voters 
https://www.publicsource.org/pa-pennsylvania-senate-race-election-robinson-ruscitto-climate-
environment-energy/ 
 
 
Conservation and Recreation 
 
Times Observer: Pa. DCNR offers foliage tips for residents and travelers 
https://www.timesobserver.com/news/local-news/2024/09/pa-dcnr-offers-foliage-tips-for-residents-
and-travelers/ 
 
Mon Valley Independent: Landscaping goats don’t kid around 
https://www.monvalleyindependent.com/2024/09/25/landscaping-goats-dont-kid-around/ 
 
Tribune-Democrat: Ghost Town Trail 30th anniversary party taking place Friday 
https://www.tribdem.com/news/ghost-town-trail-30th-anniversary-party-taking-place-
friday/article_1494da04-7a85-11ef-8bf1-f3c7036a42e3.html 
 
Tribune-Review: Doors Open Pittsburgh offers unique river tour of the city's iconic landmarks 
https://triblive.com/news/top-stories/doors-open-pittsburgh-hosts-bridges-buildings-and-architecture-
of-the-three-rivers/ 
 
Post-Gazette: Fantastic fungi: Bounty Beneath's specialty mushrooms are clean, sustainable and 
delicious 
https://www.post-gazette.com/life/food/2024/09/25/bounty-beneath-gourmet-mushrooms-farm-
fungiculture-armstrong-county-pennsylvania/stories/202409290009 
 
 
Energy 
 
Philadelphia Inquirer: Pennsylvanians trust Trump more than Harris on fracking, Inquirer/NYT/Siena poll 
shows 
https://www.inquirer.com/politics/election/fracking-poll-trump-harris-pennsylvania-20240920.html 
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Philadelphia Business Journal: Carbon Reform lands investment from Cisco, readies to pitch product on 
world stage 
https://www.bizjournals.com/philadelphia/inno/stories/news/2024/09/24/carbon-reform-pitch-
competition-regional.html?cx_testId=40&cx_testVariant=cx_8&cx_artPos=1#cxrecs_s 
 
WFMZ: New LED lighting part of plan to bring renewable energy to Reading 
https://www.wfmz.com/news/area/berks/reading-area/new-led-lighting-part-of-plan-to-bring-
renewable-energy-to-reading/article_9567e080-7abd-11ef-9fdb-7b9e987ab1a3.html 
 
Scranton Times: Scranton School District unveils first electric buses 
https://www.thetimes-tribune.com/news/scranton-school-district-unveils-first-electric-
buses/article_7b44c89c-7a79-11ef-8c03-d3f833c22716.html 
 
Beaver County Radio: PA hydropower turbine plant uses IRA funding to boost jobs 
https://beavercountyradio.com/news/pa-hydropower-turbine-plant-uses-ira-funding-to-boost-jobs/ 
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: Three Mile Island reactor could help power Microsoft's local AI developments 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/inno/stories/news/2024/09/24/microsofts-will-be-powered-
nuclear.html 
 
Tribune-Review: Letter to the editor: Consequences of eliminating fossil fuels 
https://triblive.com/opinion/letter-to-the-editor-consequences-of-eliminating-fossil-fuels/ 
 
Tribune-Review: Housing authority plans solar panel installation on land adjacent to Hempfield Towers 
https://triblive.com/local/westmoreland/housing-authority-plans-solar-panel-installation-on-land-
adjacent-to-hempfield-towers/ 
 
Utility Dive: PJM market design flaws add billions to latest capacity auction costs: market monitor 
https://www.utilitydive.com/news/pjm-capacity-auction-results-elcc-rmr-imm-market-monitor/727880 
 
Reuters: US nuclear plants won't power up Big Tech's AI ambitions right away 
https://www.reuters.com/technology/artificial-intelligence/us-nuclear-plants-wont-power-up-big-techs-
ai-ambitions-right-away-2024-09-24/ 
 
 
Environmental Cleanup and Brownfields 
 
Philadelphia Business Journal: Bellwether District and PhilaPort could converge in major port expansion 
https://www.bizjournals.com/philadelphia/news/2024/09/24/hrp-group-bellwether-district-philaport-
expansion.html 
 
Tribune-Review: Hazelwood Green developer announces plans for 1st housing component 
https://triblive.com/local/hazelwood-green-developer-announces-plans-for-first-housing-development/ 
 
 
Oil and Gas 
 
Tribune-Review: Murrysville officials, consultant look at modifying business overlay district 
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https://triblive.com/local/westmoreland/murrysville-officials-consultant-look-at-modifying-business-
overlay-district/ 
 
Post-Gazette: Fact check: Kamala Harris’ fracking position and related jobs in Pennsylvania 
https://www.post-gazette.com/news/election-2024/2024/09/24/fact-check-kamala-harris-fracking-
dave-mccormick-pennsylvania/stories/202409240071 
 
 
Radiation Protection 
 
Lancaster Online: Do benefits of a restarted Three Mile Island Unit 1 outweigh risks to Lancaster County 
residents who live near it? 
https://lancasteronline.com/opinion/editorials/do-benefits-of-a-restarted-three-mile-island-unit-1-
outweigh-risks-to-lancaster-county/article_26e08bca-7acd-11ef-b0c0-73bc1b40f4ec.html 
 
Central Penn Business Journal: Microsoft pens deal to restart Three Mile Island reactor five years after 
closure  
https://www.cpbj.com/microsoft-pens-deal-to-restart-three-mile-island-reactor-five-years-after-
closure/ 
 
WGAL: White House comments on reopening of Three Mile Island 
https://www.wgal.com/article/dauphin-county-three-mile-island-reopening-white-house-
comments/62358427 
 
 
Waste 
 
Sunbury Daily Item: Fifth week of Hometown Disposal worker strike 
https://www.dailyitem.com/news/fifth-week-of-hometown-disposal-worker-strike/article_ccba9332-
7a8d-11ef-bca7-3f2756ee40fd.html 
 
 
Water 
 
Erie Times: Lake Erie water levels begin fall drop. How do they compare to historic levels? 
https://www.goerie.com/story/news/local/2024/09/24/lake-erie-water-levels-corps-of-engineers-
predictions-fall-2024/75310855007/ 
 
Meadville Tribune: Vernon's water authority sets meeting on possible transfer 
https://www.meadvilletribune.com/news/vernons-water-authority-sets-meeting-on-possible-
transfer/article_2173a014-7ab4-11ef-b1c7-2bd539f8877f.html 
 
Leader Times: Ford City Borough Council approves PENNVEST pay requests totaling $1M-plus 
https://www.leadertimes.com/news/ford-city-borough-council-approves-pennvest-pay-requests-
totaling-1m-plus/article_3769cbea-79bb-11ef-9961-1bd1e53a4e0a.html 
 
WHYY: Did the Pa. legislature undermine Chester’s influence over its water authority? 
https://whyy.org/articles/chester-water-authority-pennsylvania-legislature-meddling/ 
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Pennlive: Pipe rupture caused nearly 1M gallons of raw sewage to be discharged into Pa. stream 
https://www.pennlive.com/news/2024/09/pipe-rupture-caused-nearly-1m-gallons-of-raw-sewage-to-
be-discharged-into-pa-stream.html 
 
CBS21: 'Temporary sleeve' installed to keep sewage from leaking into Susquehanna River: DEP 
https://local21news.com/news/local/temporary-sleeve-installed-to-keep-sewage-from-leaking-into-
susquehanna-river-dep# 
 
Altoona Mirror: Construction spurs boil water notice 
https://www.altoonamirror.com/news/local-news/2024/09/construction-spurs-boil-water-notice/ 
 
LehighValleyLive: New York City, federal and regional partners renew study of broader uses for Lehigh 
River dam 
https://www.lehighvalleylive.com/outdoors/2024/09/new-york-city-federal-and-regional-partners-
renew-study-of-broader-uses-for-lehigh-river-dam.html 
 
WJAC: Possible settlement in the works between State College Borough & local sewer authority 
https://wjactv.com/newsletter-daily/possible-settlement-in-the-works-between-state-college-borough-
local-sewer-authority# 
 
Tribune-Democrat: Somerset Lake to be lowered this spring for repair 
https://www.tribdem.com/news/somerset-lake-to-be-lowered-this-spring-for-repair/article_f02b7274-
7a78-11ef-a88e-af8291c2c766.html 
 
Tribune-Democrat: Johnstown Redevelopment Authority hoping to improve bond rating 
https://www.tribdem.com/news/johnstown-redevelopment-authority-hoping-to-improve-bond-
rating/article_a0075cde-7ac0-11ef-af9a-67a599449d63.html 
 
 
Miscellaneous 
 
Lancaster Farming: Take Advantage of Dry Weather to Work on Soil Compaction 
https://www.lancasterfarming.com/farming-news/field-crops/take-advantage-of-dry-weather-to-work-
on-soil-compaction/article_e0d33b25-0d4a-5bf1-b60f-15ca55b54029.html 
 
WNEP: PennDOT wants your opinion on construction across the state 
https://www.wnep.com/article/news/state/penndot-wants-to-hear-your-feedback-on-construction-
across-the-state-department-of-transportation-mike-carroll/523-82ae7a93-2fe4-47ad-918a-
38eb11852be7 
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